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Fresh Start Initiative Statement for Federal Student Loan borrowers in Default -

PARENT PLUS LOAN BORROWERS 

The U.S. Department of Education announced on April 6, 2022, it would eliminate the negative effects 

of default for borrowers who defaulted on their federal student loans prior to the pandemic payment 

pause. This initiative, called “Fresh Start,” enables borrowers with defaulted federal student loans to 

regain Title IV HEA 


